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                NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS JUNE 5th at Denny’s                    

Restaurant in the Clairemont Square Shopping Center (see page 2) 



 

   This past month, May was a bit quiet for the Z 

club. Out event on the 26th got cancelled by 

the SCCA and re-scheduled to June 9th. So that 

is when we will be running our autocross. If you 

haven’t already signed up, it’s probably too 

late. However, you can still come out and cheer 

on the club participants and see what all the 

fuss is about. We will be suppling a free lunch 

of pizza to all club members that show up. The  

event is in the Qualcomm parking lot and starts 

at 9 am. 

This month we also have our annual ZCSD pic-

nic on Sunday the 24th. It will be at San Diegui-

to Park picnic area #5 and starts at 10 am. 

There will also be a show and shine contest 

with prizes so polish up your Z.  

Hot dogs and hamburgers will be provided by 

the club, plus bottled  

water. If you would like to bring a dish to share, 

please do. This is  

always a fun event with a great turnout, games 

like bocce ball, croquet,  

Frisbee, etc. So plan on spending the day with 

your Z club friends and make some new ones. 

We have our outdoor meeting and pizza party 

coming in July and we are bringing back our 

drive in movie night at Santee Drive in on July  

28th. More info to follow. Don’t miss our 

meetings where we discuss these and many 

other things at Denny’s on the first Tuesday of 

each month. 

Z you on the road, 

Donn 



          Chuck’s Membership 



    May 2018 ZCSD General Meeting 





 June 9– Autocross and Pizza Party 



Wanted to thank Clif Yaussi for bringing to our attention this awesome article about our beloved Z cars from  

Grassroots Motorsports,  credit to David S. Wallens for the photos and story, they did a fantastic job summariz-

ing  the history of the Z car . I will publish the rest of the story in the next Newsletter 


















